
 

 

 

 

Dear Student, 

Re: The Rowlands Trust Scholarship 

As a student completing with us in their last academic year and someone who has who has chosen to 

progress on to University, you are eligible to apply for a Rowlands Trust Scholarship.  

The Rowlands Trust has a long history at the Academy of financially supporting our students and permits us 

to support a small number of former Year 13 students with £1000 per student, per year, for a period of 

three years at university. 

Were you to be awarded a Rowlands Trust Scholarship this payment would be made directly to you in order 

to support you in your important next steps on to your respective undergraduate degree. No repayment 

would be required, however, we would be required to feedback to The Rowlands Trust on an annual basis, 

in order to feedback as to how you are progressing and obtain a brief report from an academic member of 

university staff. In addition, we would also look to gain your support in coming in to speak to our younger 

students at a convenient point to talk to them about your experiences in moving on to university.  

In order to be considered for a Rowlands Trust Scholarship, I would require you to formerly submit a letter 

of application to me.   Contents of the letter should aim to address the following: 

• What course will you be studying? 

• Are there any special circumstances at home (parent/carer unemployed/low income/single parent) 

or personal context that you would like to make us aware of? 

• Are you the first person in your family to go to university? 

• Do you require any special equipment required on your course? 

• What have you contributed to the Academy and what impact has the Academy had on your   

progression? 

• How might you utilise The Rowlands Trust Scholarship? 

Please email your letter of application to Mrs McStay kmcstay@worcs.tgaacdemy.org.uk, if you have any 

questions please contact Mrs McStay who will be happy to answer any questions that you may have. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs K Farley 

Head of Sixth Form  
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